
 

 

Wednesday 6 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I hope that you are all safe and well! School is very quiet without you all and we miss you very much! 
Please remember that we are open every day and if you need anything at this time, please just call the 
school office and one of us will help.  
 
Over the last couple of weeks, I have been adding extra staff to our rota so that we can start to call and 
say hello, catch up on how you are and see if we can help in any way. The calls continue this week and 
into the coming weeks - whatever they may bring!  
 
On that note, there has been (and continues to be) much speculation in the media about when schools 
will re-open. Please understand that - at this point – we know as much as you! I am hopeful that more 
notice will be given for a return to school than when we closed as there is so much to plan regarding 
the safety of your children, the staff and yourselves! We can’t wait to welcome you back but our key 
focus must be the safety of the community.  
 
It has been lovely to see so many of you on Fridays as we deliver your craft packs! Seeing your 
creations is a highlight of our days!  If you are not yet on the list, please give us a call. We have also 
enjoyed seeing some of you at the lending library we’ve been running this week. It’s ‘open’ every 
afternoon at school, 1pm until 2pm - please feel welcome to pop by.  
 
As ever, the home learning activities will be refreshed this Friday on the school website. If you need 
printed resources, more books or paper, advice on the links or to talk through the suggestions - please 
either email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk or call us at school. Remember, at this time, the health and 
happiness of your children is the most important thing.  
 
 
Stay safe everyone! 
 
 

 
 
Mrs White 
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